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BMP CLEANERS INC 
DOUG BERRY 
3319 NOBB HILL DR 
RACINE, WI 53406 

SUBJECT: 

Dear MR BERRY: 

Request for Status Updates 
ONE HOUR MARTINIZING, 301 S MAIN ST, RACINE, WI 
FID # 252010990 
WDNR BRRTS #02-52-552198 
ONEHOURMARTINIZING, 8516DURANDAVE, STURTEVANT, WI 
FID # 252255520 
WDNR BRRTS #02-52-552234 
ONE HOUR MARTINIZING, 3406 DOUGLAS AVE, RACINE, WI 
FID # 252011100 
WDNR BRRTS #02-52-552197 
ONE HOUR MARTINIZING, 2801 DURAND AVE, RACINE, WI 
FID # 252011320 
WDNR BRRTS #02-52-552196 

In 2008, you were notified by the Wisconsin Depaitment ofNatmal Resomces (DNR) of your responsibility to investigate and, as 
needed, clean up contamination located at the above-referenced property. As owner of this property you have certain legal 
responsibilities, as outlined in Section 292.11 (3), Wisconsin Stats., also known as the hazardous substances spills law. Section 
292.11(3) states: 

• RESPONSIBILITY. A person who possesses or controls a hazardous substance which is discharged or who causes the 
discharge of a hazardous substance shall take the actions necessaiy to restore the environment to the extent practicable and 
minimize the harmful effects from the discharge to the air, lands or waters of the State. 

Our files indicate that we have not received any written c01Tesponderice or repmting for the case since submittal of a Potential Claim 
Notification under the DERF Program submitted in 2008. In order to get this case back on track toward remediation of the existing 
contamination and ultimately, DNR case closure, please have your consultant prepare and submit documentation on the status of this 
case. If you do not have a consultant, please notify the department in writing within the next thirty days as to your intentions to submit 
the requested documentation. Forward the requested updates, detailing the current status of the case, and all future correspondence to: 

Victoria Stovall 
WIDNRSER 
2300 N Dr Martin Luther King Jr Dr 
Milwaukee, WI 53212-3128 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 262-884-2341. The Department understands that you 
have several sites that you are working at addressing the environmental issues on. This letter is prompted by management in an 
effort to keep sites that have stalled moving toward closure. 
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